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SILVER CHAIN NURSING ASSOCIATION - SOUTH WEST TOWNS 

1017. Hon BARRY HOUSE to the parliamentary secretary representing the Minister for Health: 
Why is the Silver Chain Nursing Association being forced to reduce its services to clients in south west towns 
when there are obvious advantages in caring for people in their own homes rather than making them remain in 
hospitals? 

Hon SUE ELLERY replied: 
I know that I have the answer to that question because I signed off on it yesterday.  I will have a quick look in a 
file to see if it is under somebody else’s name.  I will endeavour to answer it before the end of question time. 

[See page 8140.] 
 


